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 Tim Head The 3 trees proposed for felling are an important part of this section of Camden Mews. Their 

loss would significantly change the appearance and character of this area.

The 50 years old trees within this conservation area have Tree Preservation Orders.

Having already lost several garden spaces to new buildings in this part of the mews these 

trees are more than ever providing the vital role of absorbing the considerable pollution from 

vehicle fumes that we are all suffering from in the narrow mews.

The trees also act as a baffle against the noise of traffic along busy Camden Park Road.

There may be other factors causing the problems of Cliff Road Studios - eg 2 basemants 

excavated at 110 and 102 Camden Mews have caused sugsidence problems to neighbouring 

properties.

Other solutions need to be investigated rather than simply felling these 3 trees whose loss 

would have an enormous negative impact on this environment.
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